
The Gift of An Education! 

Seasons Greetings! 

Gatwych teaching children in a makeshift school in rural  

South Sudan. 

  

  
South Sudan is a country engulfed in civil war. 

Many of the gains made since independence in 

2011 have been destroyed. Four million people 

are internally displaced, and another 2 million 

have fled the country. Over 70% of children are 

not in school or do not have a teacher in a 

classroom.  

Solidarity with South Sudan is building the 

capacity of South Sudanese as teachers, nurses 

and midwives. There is a need for 26,000 

teachers. More than 500 new teachers have 

graduated from the Solidarity Teacher Training 

College since 2013. 

A contribution has been made in 

your honor to Friends in 

Solidarity, the U.S. partner to 

Solidarity with South Sudan, to 

continue this work. 

What better gift can be given than education for  

children in the poorest and newest country of 

our world! 
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To learn more about this project and the 

work of Solidarity with South Sudan visit 

our website: www.solidarityfriends.org 


